
 

     

The annual Rowland Heights Buckboard Days Parade will be held 

        Saturday, October 21, 2017 -  access to your home or business may be impacted 

       

      The following road/intersection closures will be in effect from 7:00am to 11:15am 

 Nogales Avenue from Pathfinder Road to Colima Road,  

 Colima Road from Nogales Avenue to Nausika Avenue 

 Banida Avenue from Colima Road to Rowland Park  

 Colima Road and Otterbein intersection 

 
Los Angeles County and the Buckboard Days Parade Committee are taking several measures to 

minimize the impacts. Mailed notifications will go out the week prior to the parade to notify those 

home owners and businesses that will be impacted by street closures.   

 
TRAFFIC CONTROL AND STREET CLOSURES:   Temporary closure signs will be posted on the affected 
streets prior to and on the day of the event. 

 
SHUTTLES: Unfortunately, there will be no designated shuttles for the Parade, however, the Heights 

Hopper will resume ridership shortly after the parade leaving Rowland Heights Park.  The Hopper 

leaves the park and runs in close proximity to Killian School for drop-offs. 

 
PARKING:   

The Rite Aid Parking lot will be accessible from Nogales Avenue north of Colima Road, and from Colima Road 

west of Nogales 

The 99 Cent Only store shopping center can be accessed by making a left turn from Nogales north of Colima 

The Killian School Parking lot  

The Big Lots Parking lot will be accessible until 7:00 a.m 

 
PUBLIC SAFETY: Los Angeles County Sheriff’s Department personnel will be on site to quickly respond to 

any emergency or public safety issue.   

 
EXITING NEIGHBORHOODS NEAR THE ROWLAND HEIGHTS PARK:   In case of a verified emergency,  
  law enforcement will allow passage. Otherwise, to exit from neighborhoods north of Colima, take   
  Waterfall Way just north of the park, through the gates of Waterfall estates to reach Walnut Dr. South. 

 
 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the 

Parade at www.BuckboardParade@hotmail.com 
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   Notice mailed to residents impacted by parade: 
 
 

 

STREET CLOSURE NOTICE AND “NO PARKING” AREAS 
 

The 44th Annual Buckboard Days Parade and Festival will be held on Saturday, October 21, 2017.  The 
parade will begin at 9:00 a.m.  
 
The parade will last approximately 2-½ hours, and several streets will be closed to traffic. There will also 
be streets that will be marked “No Parking” the night before. 
 
PARADE ROUTE:  The parade will assemble on Nogales St. and travel north to Colima Road, then make 
a right turn and proceed east to Banida Ave. and turn left, ending at Rowland Heights County Park.  
Following the parade there will be a Family Festival at the park. You are invited! 

 

CLOSED STREETS  

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 21, 2017 7:00 A.M. – 11:15 A.M. 

 
• Nogales St. from Pathfinder to Colima Road •   Colima Road from Nogales to Nausika 

• Banida from Colima Road to the Park  •   Otterbein Ave. at Colima 

 
We are notifying you in advance, so you may adjust your schedules.  In case of a verified emergency, law 
enforcement will allow passage. To exit Otterbein & Banida neighborhoods north of Colima, you may 
take Waterfall Way just north of the park through the gated community of Waterfall estates to reach 
Walnut Drive South. Please join us at the parade and festival, as this year promises to be one of the best 
our community has ever had!  
 
 Buckboard Days Parade Committee  

 


